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The State of California’s Proposition 65, also known as the Safe Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement 
Act of 1986, is state legislature that requires all products shipped into California that expose consumers in 
the state to a published list of carcinogens or reproductive toxins have a clear warning label affixed to the 
item and/or its packaging. This is not necessary if such chemicals are below established Safe Harbor 
Levels or are present in concentrations that pose no harm. 

Decorating and printing inks used on Spector & Co. products that are decorated in Canada have been 
fully tested and do not contain chemicals at concentrations that would require a Proposition 65 warning 
label. 

Safe Harbor Level limits have not been fully established by Proposition 65 for all materials used in 
Spector & Co.‘s products, however we may be able to offer, upon request, certification of independently 
tested concentrations of specific chemicals for specific products. 

In addition, customers may request that prior to shipment the following Proposition 65 warning be applied 
to their products: 

 WARNING: Cancer and Reproductive Harm - www.P65Warnings.ca.gov. 

This warning label will ensure compliance with California Proposition 65 regulatory requirements. 

Customers must request this labelling with their order and an approved Prop 65 warning label be applied 
for a nominal fee.  

All Ashbury orders being shipped to the state of California will have the warning applied: 

Further questions regarding this product safety statement may be directed to the Director of Compliance. 

http://www.p65warnings.ca.gov/

